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Feeling distressed about the new Reporting Template for Connecticut?

Then don’t hesitate to join notable industry leaders, Judy Fox and Allyson Knott, for

a rousing discussion on this very timely topic.

Manufacturers were required to register for the first time with Connecticut by

October 1, 2023 and registrations must be renewed before July 1, 2024.

During the renewal process, manufacturers are required to file a report that

includes:

– The aggregate number of contacts such pharmaceutical sales representative had

with prescribing practitioners and pharmacists;

– The specialty of each prescribing practitioner and pharmacist with whom such

pharmaceutical sales representative made contact;

– Whether product samples, materials or gifts of any value were provided to a

prescribing practitioner, practitioner's staff, or to a pharmacist; and

– An aggregate report of all free samples, by drug name and strength

Make plans to attend this new to the Sharing Conference workshop. Conversation

will focus on a deep dive into the reporting template issued by the state of

Connecticut, with discussion on some of the challenges facing manufacturers in

complying with the reporting requirements by July 1.

 

REGISTER NOW

 
Did you miss the early bird registration rate?

Reach out to your vendor for a discount coupon or email us here.

Already registered?
Share this emailer with your colleagues and take advantage of our industry

team discount.

 

 

 
Registration information for government employees, industry team discounts, and

vendor attendees may be found at www.sharingalliance.org or send an email to

mail@sharingalliance.org

Vendors who are interested in attending the Sharing Conference must purchase a

booth package to exhibit and become a Sharing Alliance vendor partner. Email us for

more information anytime!
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